
 

 

 

                                                                                                       Friday 14th December 

 

Christmas lunch is on Friday 14th December. Please could you complete the form below and return it to the 

school office by Monday 26th November to order your child’s meal. There will be no alternative to the 

Christmas Lunch therefore. If your child/ren DOES NOT want a school lunch please provide a packed lunch. 

If we don’t receive a completed form for your child we will assume they don’t want a hot school 

meal on this day if they don’t have a packed lunch we will contact you to bring one in. 

Only pre booked meals can be supplied, any previously advised dietary requirements will 

be accommodated. 

Traditional roast turkey with chipolata sausage 

Stuffing and gravy 

Or 

Feta, spinach and cranberry parcel 

Roast potatoes 

Peas 

Carrots 

 

Festive chocolate log 
 

Please return this part to the school office by Monday 26th November 2018. If you do not order a 

Christmas Lunch we will not be able to provide your child with a lunch on that day and if they don’t 

have a packed lunch we will contact you to bring one in.  

Child’s Name: ........................................................................ Child’s Class: ........................................... 

My child would like a hot school Lunch  

Please complete below what main course your child would like: 

           Traditional Roast Turkey 

        Feta,spinach and cranberry parcel 

I enclose £2.10 for Christmas lunch (Year 3, 4, 5+6 only) in a named envelope 

Please can you tick the appropriate box below for administration purposes 

Free School Meal  Pre Paid   Paid (enclosed) 

Special dietary requirements: _____________________________________________________________ 

PLEASE NOTE EVEN IF YOU HAVE PRE-PAID OR ARE A FREE SCHOOL MEAL YOU MUST STILL 

RETURN THIS BOOKING FORM TO ENABLE US TO ORDER ENOUGH FOOD. 

   

 

 

 

 

 


